
 

 
 

PO Box 2895 
Oak Harbor, WA  98277 

 
 
 
         June 3, 2005 
 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission  
Robert Colbo 
Gene Eckhardt 
1300 S Evergreen Park DR SW 
PO Box 47259 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
Re: TC-050733  VIA USPS & Email 
 
Sirs: 
 
SeaTac Shuttle, LLC d/b/a Whidbey-SeaTac Shuttle does, by this notice, withdraw its 
filing for Fuel Surcharge under the above captioned docket.  No further action is 
therefore required regarding this filing.  A separate motion to this effect has been filed 
with the Commission, however, this notice should suffice, rendering the motion 
redundant. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Michael Lauver 
Vice President 
          

(360) 679-4003   (877) 679-4003 
Fax (360) 323-8894  info@seatacshuttle.com 


